
The Foothill Gold Line is Making its Way to You!

The Foothill Gold Line from Azusa to Montclair is a 12.3-mile extension of the Metro Gold Line light rail system that currently runs 
between Pasadena and Los Angeles (a six station extension from Pasadena to Azusa is currently nearing completion). The Azusa to 
Montclair extension will include six future stations in the cities of Glendora, San Dimas, La Verne, Pomona, Claremont and Montclair, 
and is now undergoing advanced design to ready the project for ground breaking in 2017.

Join us at an upcoming community open house to learn the latest on the station design and art, project funding and more. Talk 
one-on-one with project representatives and the station artist for your future station. There will be no formal presentation at the open 
houses, so arrive anytime between 6-8 PM. 

You’re Invited!  

Community Open House Times/Locations

Thursday, April 16 (6-8 PM)
La Verne Community Center
3680 “D” Street
La Verne, CA 91750
Station Arist: Blue McRight

Tuesday, April 21 (6-8 PM)
Montclair Senior Center
5111 Benito Street
Montclair, CA 91763
Station Artist: Ruth Ann Anderson

Thursday, April 23 (6-8 PM)
Glendora Public Library, 
Bidwell Forum
140 S. Glendora Avenue
Glendora, CA 91741
Station Artist: Michael Hillman

Wednesday, April 29 (6-8 PM)
Alexander Hughes Community 
Center - Padua Room
1700 Danbury Road
Claremont, CA 91711
Station Artist: Joyce Kohl

Thursday, April 30 (6-8 PM)
San Dimas Senior Center
201 E. Bonita Avenue
San Dimas, CA 91773
Station Artist: Eugene and 
Anne Daub

Thursday, May 7 (6-8 PM)
Palomares Park 
Community Center
499 E. Arrow Highway
Pomona, CA 91767
Station Artist: Steve Farley

Station artists will only attend the meeting in their respective cities; however, information on all six stations and station artists will be 
available at all of the open houses. 

Si necesita información del proyecto o interpretación en Español, por favor llame a Sylvia Beltran al (626) 305-7012.

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE FUTURE UPDATES!
Future updates on the Foothill Gold Line from Azusa to Montclair will only be sent by e-mail.

Sign up now:  www.foothillgoldline.org.

(626) 471-9050 facebook.com/IWillRide @IWillRidefoothillgoldline.org IWillRide.org


